DAILY BULLETIN

Williamsville Junior High

"Home of the Bee Bees"

March 27, 2014

Lunch News

Thursday: Chicken Tender Salad **Friday:** Half Day, no lunch

Miscellaneous

Six Flags Consent Forms: <u>Tomorrow</u> is the deadline to return your Six Flags consent forms! It is essential that you return them by this Friday for trip planning purposes!!!! No forms will be accepted after tomorrow.

8th **Graders During Wrap Up Today:** Mr. Petty from Jostens will be here to pass out your graduation items you ordered. (tshirts, sweats, etc.) You'll be excused by wrap up if you ordered anything from them. He'll have a table set up in the 8th grade hallway.

Beta Club: Officers should meet with Mrs. Damery today during lunch in the conference room

Shrek: Congratulations and good luck to Stephanie Tisckos, who will be performing this weekend at the Hoogland Center for the Arts. She will be a part of the cast in "Shrek the Musical"

Boy Scouts Junior High Dance: The Boy Scouts are hosting a junior high dance from 6:30 - 10:00 this Saturday, March 29, at the Williamsville Community Center. Admission is \$5 and includes one item from the snack bar. DJ Fred will be playing the tunes. For questions please call Debbie Price at 414-1330. Join us if you can!

WCUSD BUS RIDER POLICY

Just to remind everyone of the school district policy about riding another bus besides your own. At the junior high level, the district allows students to ride only one bus. In emergency situations where a parent needs a student to ride another bus, a note must be brought to school from the parent stating the reason why a student should ride an alternate bus. A student riding with others on alternate buses for social reasons is not allowed.

Sports News

Freshman Boys' Basketball: There will be a meeting for all 8th grade boys interested in playing basketball next year on Friday April 4, at 2:55 in Coach Casson's room. If you cannot make it, please see Coach Casson before that.

Spring Break Baseball Camp: The Bullets Baseball team will be offering a Spring Break Camp on Monday, April 14 and Tuesday, April 15 from 9:00 a.m. to Noon.

This camp focuses on the fundamentals of baseball and boys currently in grades 4th through 8th are eligible to attend. Pick up a registration form in the school office. Deadline to register is March 28, 2014.

Have a Great Day!





Reminder to all 8th graders and parents that there will be a graduation party on Thursday, May 22, from 6:30 - 9:30 at the Sherman Athletic Club. All 8th graders are invited.

We are asking for a \$10 donation per student. If you would like to donate more, that would be fine also. You can mail your donation to Valerie Henderson 320 Ponder Way, Sherman, 62684 or have your student drop it off in the office in the box marked "Party Donations".

Also, we are asking for a baby picture of each student, 1 year and under AND a <u>current</u> picture to be emailed to adees92 @yahoo.com. Please email these pictures ASAP.

Any questions, contact Lori Long 494-0850 or email her at brianlong@casscomm.com We will be scheduling another meeting soon.